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Submitted By: User not logged in ()

Name: Earley Town Council

Address including postcode: Council Offices Radstock Lane Earley Reading RG6 5UL

Tell us what you want to do: Comment

Planning application number: 152359

What are your comments: Whilst not related to the Reserved Matters revised Planning Application for
Land at Hatch Farm, Councillors were still of the opinion that difficulties could arise with general traffic
volume in the area. They questioned how the design of the junction at Hatch Farm Dairies/Lower Earley
Way will deal with the level of traffic anticipated and how this will impact on the Mill Lane roundabout,
the peripheral road and the showcase roundabout. Also, how would this junction and local area be
impacted when the M4 was shut.

Thank you for sending us your planning application comment.
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